Important Notice Regarding Pricing Changes

Dear Patients:

I hope this message finds you well. I want to express my gratitude for allowing me to be a part of your healthcare journey. It has been a privilege to serve you and I continue to be committed to provide you with the best possible care.

As of April 1, 2024, there will be an increase in our service fees. This decision was made after careful consideration and is necessary to ensure that we can continue to maintain the highest standards of care and service. We want to assure you that we remain committed to offering transparent and fair pricing. Our team is dedicated to providing excellent medical care and ensuring your overall experience with us is positive. We are excited to have the addition of Nurse Practitioner Aaron Porzio- Diaz to our amazing team!

We understand that financial considerations are important, and we want to make sure our services remain accessible to you. If this increase poses a financial strain, I want to assure you that our nurse practitioner is available to see you without compromising the quality of care. Aaron is highly qualified and experienced, and I trust that you will receive excellent care under his guidance.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this fee adjustment or to schedule an appointment with Aaron our front office staff is available to assist you. You can reach them at 561-499-6933 or by email at mindfulbhpt@gmail.com. We understand that healthcare costs can be a significant consideration, and we are here to help address any inquires you may have. Your health and well-being are our top priorities, and we are committed to working with you to ensure a smooth transition during this time.

We appreciate your understanding and continued trust in our practice. Thank you for choosing us as your healthcare provider. We look forward to continuing to serve and meet your healthcare needs.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ivan Cichowicz Medical Director Mindful Behavioral Health